January 25, 2011

TO:	Aaron Lawlor, Chairman
		Health and Community Services Committee

FROM:	Michael P. Peck, Veterans Assistance Commission

RE:	Application for Caregivers Center at the James A Lovell Federal Health Care Center


Your favorable consideration is requested to approve the process of application to Illinois Department of Veteran Affairs (IDVA) for a grant in the amount of $68,122.68 to provide a quality Caregivers Center at the James A Lovell Federal Health Care Center. 

No matching grant is required.

Your favorable consideration is requested.

The Illinois Department of Veterans Affairs and The Lake County Veterans Assistance Commission is recommending this action.
